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EASTERN NEW MEXICO UNIVERSITY Portales 88130

Agency for Conservation Archaeology

November 6, 1979

Mr. C. W. Carr

Southland Royalty Company
District Manager

1100 Wall Towers West
Midland, TX 79701

Dear Mr. Carr:

Enclosed please find a copy of the Agency for Conservation
Archaeology's clearance report for Southland Royalty Company
on November 2, 1979. No archaeological sites were located,
however, 1 isolated manifestation was recorded during the
course of this reconnaissance. ACA recommends that con-
struction be allowed to proceed as currently planned.

If I may be of further service to you, do not hesitate to
call me at (505) 562-3332/2254,

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Peter S. Miller
Director
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